
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Mount Airy City Board of Education will conduct a Public 
Forum on Tuesday, October 16, 2018, from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. The topic scheduled 
for discussion is the adoption of a Flexible School Calendar beginning in the 2019-
2020 academic year. The location for this Public Forum is the Board Room at 
Mount Airy City Schools Central Office, 130 Rawley Avenue, Mount Airy, North 
Carolina.  
 

Issued this 24th day of September 2018. 
 
 

MOUNT AIRY CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

By: Dr. Kim Morrison, Superintendent 
 
 
 


